
 

WARREN HOLIDAY TREEFEST 

November 17 – 21, 2017 

“CHRISTMAS MEMORIES” 
Sponsored by the Warren Arts & Education Foundation 

More Information to follow! 
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SUNNY HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY 
11149 Stonybrook Drive, Indianapolis 46229     
Phone: 532-2900; Fax: 532-2938 
School hours:  8:40 a.m. to 3:40 p.m. 
www.warren.k12.in.us 
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/       
https://www.facebook.com /SunnyHeightsElementary  
Follow Sunny Heights on Twitter @sunnyheightselem 

         #WarrenMatters 

Sunny Heights Families, 
 
There are some very exciting events coming up in 
the next few weeks for our students and families at 
Sunny Heights!  A reminder that Tuesday, 
November 7th is a Professional Development Day 
for teachers … NO SCHOOL. 
 
Thursday, November 9th is the Family Book Fair 
and Literacy Night!   Come join the fun and 
learning from 5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.! 
 
Tuesday, November 14th is American Education 
Week @ WCHS! 
 
Thursday, November 16th is the district Spell Bowl 
@ Liberty Park – 5:00 p.m.  Also, our first PTA 
Skating Party of the year is at Roller Cave –  
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 
We look forward to spending time with our 
students and families outside the school day.  See 
everyone soon! 
 
Thank you for all that you do! 
 
Your PROUD principal, 
 

Barton Lewis 
 

 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
November 5

th

  “FALL BACK”; change your clocks!! 

November 7
th

  Professional Day – No school for students 

November 9
th

  Book Fair and Family Night 

November 16
th

  Roller Cave skating party; 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. 

November 22
nd

 – 24
th

 Thanksgiving Holiday – No school 

December 12
th

  4
th

 gr. Choir & KDG Christmas program @ 6:30 p.m. 

December 13
th

  Late start for students; elementary – 9:30 a.m. 

December 19
th

 – 22
nd

 Vision (Gr. 1 & 3) & hearing (Gr. 1 & 4) screening 

December 22
nd

  Last day before winter break  

 

BOOK FAIR & FAMILY NIGHT 
Mark the calendar for Thursday, 

November 9th for our Book Fair and 

Family Night from 5:00 p.m. to 7:30 

p.m.  Visit the book fair in the Media 

Center and then go to the gym or 

cafeteria to participate in Makerspace 

activities, and lots of other parent 

literacy focused opportunities and 

information will be available!!   

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7th 

PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 
 

http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/
https://www.facebook.com/


 

Warren Wrestling - Sign Ups!!! 
Grades: K-8 (no experience needed) 
Membership Fee: $100 (sibling discount available) 
Practice:  Mon & Wed - Begins Mon, November 6th @ 6pm-7pm 

Location: WCHS Wrestling Room - Door 14, 2nd Floor 
Questions: WarrenWrestlingAcademy@gmail.com  
 

Registration Options: 
- Online @ www.WarrenWrestlingAcademy.com/Registration 
- Before practice from 5:30 - 6pm  
 

Stay in Touch with Warren Wrestling...... 
 

Twitter:  @WarrenMTXE  
Facebook:  Warren Central Wrestling 
Website:  www.WarrenWrestlingAcademy.com 

Email: WarrenWrestlingAcademy@Gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 A NOTE FROM CHARTWELLS 
Thank you to everyone who participated in 

our parent survey in October! If you did 

not get a chance to participate, we will be 

sending out a new survey again this spring. 

Here is a recap of the survey results and 

some areas we will be working on for you: 

1.  Water is available in all 
cafeterias and serving areas to 
students during lunch times. 

2. Vegetarian lunch options will be 
denoted on the printed menu 
with a (V) starting in December.  

3. Printed lunch menus are made 
available to all schools on a 
monthly basis.   You can also 
download the Nutrislice app or 
go towarren.nutrislice.com to see 
monthly breakfast and lunch 
menus for all schools 

COLDER WEATHER IS ON ITS WAY!! 
As the weather is turning colder, please keep in mind that your child is still expected  

to go outside for recess.  Students have a 20-minute recess each day.  Every student  

will go outside.  Our district temperatures guideline is 20 degrees for going outside which would 

be the same for the wind chill factor, also).  In other words, if the temperature is 25 degrees 

but the wind child falls below 20 degrees, students would remain indoors for recess.   Recess is 

good for students socially and physically, however, there may be times where students are not 

feeling well.  If a parent requests that their child remain indoors, they can write a letter with 

that requests for up to 2 days.  If it is longer than 2 days, a note from a doctor will be required 

to keep the student in from recess.  Please ensure that your child is prepared to enjoy their 

recess by dressing them appropriately for the colder temperatures. 
 

PLEASE NOTIFY THE 
OFFICE BEFORE  

3:00 P.M. OF ANY 
TRANSPORTATION 

CHANGES FOR  
THE DAY. 



  

Family Literacy 
Night: 

Reading Takes You Places 
 
 

Where: Sunny Heights Elementary 
When: Thursday, November 9 

Time: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
What: Join us for a night full of 
books, literacy games, activities, 

prizes, snacks, and the Book Fair!  
 



 
  

Noche de Lectura 
para familias: 

Leyendo te lleva a lugares 
 
 

Dónde: Sunny Heights Elementary 
Cuando: jueves, 9 de noviembre 

Hora: 5:30 pm – 7:00 pm 
Que: ¡Únete a nosotros para una 
noche llena de libros, juegos de 
lectura, actividades, premios, 

meriendas y Feria de Libro! 
 



 
  



 
  



 
  





 

Parent who complete all six sessions will be entered in a drawing to win two (2) tickets to the November 26th Janet Jackson concert! 



Are you 18 or Older with a Child between 
Ages 2 and 8? 

Earn $150 in Target Gift Cards. 

  

  
Seeking parents and children for a research study aimed at 

preventing Type 2 Diabetes in children!  

  

Eligible families must contain at least one parent AND child while 

meeting one of the following criteria:  

• Child’s mother had gestational diabetes (high blood sugar) during pregnancy  

• Child weighed 9 pounds or more at birth  

• One of child’s biological parents has been diagnosed with pre-diabetes  

• One of the child’s biological parents has been diagnosed as overweight or 

obese  
  

Call 317-278-5545 to see if you are eligible  

  


